
 

HM Government of Gibraltar •  6 Convent Place  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20070071    f +350 20076396    e pressoffice@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 735/2017 

Date:8th December 2017 

HM Government of Gibraltar Comment re Joint Report of EU/UK 
Negotiators on "Sufficient Progress" 
 
Commenting on the announcement that 'sufficient progress' has been achieved in respect of the 
negotiation of an agreement for the United Kingdom's withdrawal from the European Union, the 
Chief Minister of Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar, the Hon Fabian Picardo QC MP, said: 
 
"Subject to the full satisfaction and agreement of the representatives of the people of Northern 
Ireland, the political agreement outlined today in the Joint Report from the EU/UK negotiators 
creates opportunities for the future well beyond the options for very hard Brexit that some 
previously appeared to countenance. That is potentially, therefore, a very good thing for Gibraltar, 
but many potential pitfalls remain going forward.  We are alive to all the possible eventualities and 
opportunities that this scenario creates.  On Monday, the Joint Ministerial Council for Gibraltar will 
continue its work, exploring all options for the future to ensure that Brexit works for Gibraltar as 
much as it will for the rest of the Member State United Kingdom." 


